MINISTER FOR POST-WAR RECONSTRUCTION,
CANBERRA, A.C.T.

15th June 1945.

& Dear lr. James,

I wish to acknowledge your
letter of 13th June and your personal
representations when bringsto my notice
a letter received by you from Mr. A. C.
Boddy of Nabiac concerning his application
to my department for a building permit.

I shall review the matter and
communicate further with you.

Yours sincerely,
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R. James Esq. M.P.,
Parliament House,
CANBERRA.
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